
 

 

 

 

Monday, November 4, 2019 
 

The Transition: Military to Civilian Life 
        

The Rotary Club of Nashville will honor 
our members who have served in the 
armed forces and focus on the military 
transition to civilian life and the 
experience of military families. Our 
speaker and moderator, Brigadier 
General (Retired) Scott E. Brower, 
graduated from the United States Military 
Academy in 1989 and was commissioned 
a 2nd Lieutenant in the Air Defense 
Artillery. His initial assignment was to the 
8th Infantry Division (Mechanized) in 
Mainz, West Germany where he served in 
Operation Desert Storm. In General 

Brower’s final assignment at Fort Campbell, KY, which culminated 
12 years of service at this installation, he served as the Acting 
Senior Commander for the 101st Airborne Division and Fort 
Campbell. Post military service, the Browers have elected to 
remain part of the Fort Campbell community and reside in 
Clarksville, TN where General Brower serves as the Military 
Advisor in Residence to the President of Austin Peay State 
University.   
Panelists pictured to right: Martha Boyd (Shareholder, Baker 
Donelson/Army), Genma Holmes (Entrepreneur/Mother of Soldier), 
Jameson Norton (CEO, Vanderbilt Psychiatric Hospital/Marine) & Bob 
Tuke (Partner, Trauger & Tuke/Marine) 

 

New Member Proposals:  The following applicants have moved through the application process and been 
approved for publication and consideration by the general membership.  If no objections are filed in writing within 
10 days, the applicants shall be declared elected to membership.  Until notified by the Rotary Office, the 
applicants HAVE NOT completed the membership process. 

Carrie Brumfield, Executive Director    Donna Harris, VP, Finance 
Senior Ride Nashville       Hunt Brothers Pizza 
Sponsors: Ed Cole & Lydia Lenker     Sponsors: Leisa Gill & Lisa Ferrelli 
 
Danielle Dupriest-Streck, Founder     Heather Rohan, President 
DNDS Consulting, LLC      HCA Tristar 
Sponsors: Sara Figal & Sharon Roberson    Sponsor: Clark Spoden 
 
Jenny Hannon, Executive Director 
Friends of Warner Parks 
Sponsors: Steve Horrell & Alex Sollberger 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 The Rotary Club of Nashville meets Every Monday, Noon to 1:15 p.m. at the Wildhorse Saloon, 120-2nd Avenue North 



 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
   
 
  
 
  

Upcoming Service Opportunities: 
 

Friday, November 8-Project C.U.R.E.- 1-3 p.m. 
Click here to register 

 
Saturday, November 9-Tree Planting with Tennessee Environmental Council—9-11:30 a.m. 

Click here to register 
  

Thursday, November 14-Career Day with Moves & Grooves 
Click here to register 

 
Don’t miss our signature service opportunity-Feed the Need! 

Sign up for one or more dates below: 
Friday, December 6—Box Building 

Saturday, December 7—Sorting and Packing 
Thursday, December 12—Box Building & Perishable Packing 

Saturday, December 14—Delivery Day 

The Arctic 8 recounted the thrilling adventure to the 
Arctic Sea, which famously included a helicopter 
rescue. Thank you to Rotarian Tim Ozgener for 

organizing the panel discussion. 

We officially welcome Dr. Flora Tydings, 
Chancellor, Tennessee Board of Regents as a new 

member.  Jeff Jowdy is her sponsor. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-project2
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-tree1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-moves1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-feed7
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-feed8
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-feed7
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-feed10
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-feed9

